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Welcome to our
monthly KTRTA
Bulletin Newsletter!
Welcome back to another year of
gatherings where we socialize,
learn, and eat lunch with former
colleagues. Our first Lunch & Learn
this year will be at an alternative
location, the Hills of Peace Church,
as we have secured our regular
venue back at the Cottonwood
Center from October onwards.

**RSVP

onlineoffice.ktrta@gmail.com by

Tuesday, Sept. 17th.**

Harvest Time!
There is no program planned for this first

luncheon, as many members like to catch

up and socialize after the summer break. If

you have harvest to share, please consider

mailto:onlineoffice.ktrta@gmail.com


bringing some of these items to our event as we will have tables set up for

members to share their harvest; seeds, garden produce or flowers.

💐🌻🍅🍆

More Information📚

Our Kamloops-Thompson Retired Teachers Association publishes an online
magazine with all things to do with our members near and far. It is called The
Bridge, and the current issue is found on our branch webpage on the BC Retired
Teachers Association (BCRTA). Both the BCRTA website and The Bridge
magazine are very informative to all retired teachers from our local as well as BC.
Read more on our website

CSI-Kamloops: The Center For Seniors Information

The Cottonwood center has a new look. Although the grand opening occurred earlier in

September, the new seniors health and wellness center is now open for use. Please

click on the link below to see all the many different programs that are available, or drop

in to the Cottonwood Center to have a peek. Beginning in October, our KTRTA will be

resuming our monthly luncheons at the Cottonwood Center now that the renovations

have been completed.

Link: The Center For Seniors Information

Thanks for reading this and contributing to our many activities the Kamloops-Thompson

Retired Teachers Association organizes. Together we are better!

Please contact the Troylana (Membership KTRTA) at onlineoffice.ktrta@gmail.com or Donna

Sharpe at Sharpe2d@gmail.com if you have stories, pictures or poetry to add to our magazine,

The Bridge, or the monthly bulletin which is distributed by email to our members.

https://bcrta.ca/branches/kamloops-thompson/
https://www.csikamloops.ca/seniorscentre.htm
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